
    November 2017 
 Newsletter-Rainbow Room 

Dear Parents, 

The month of November is a great time to reflect on how blessed we 

are. Thank you for sharing your children with us! We have enjoyed our first 

2 months and see so much growth in the classes already. The opening prayer 

for November will be “God in Heaven”, and the snack prayer will be “Thank 

you for the world so sweet”. The Fruit of the Spirit is “Peace” symbolized 

with an orange. The Jolly Phonics letter sounds will be “I, U, C, Qu and O”. 

We are very excited to have a visit with Bishop Joseph on November 2nd 

during our Chapel time.  

Our dramatic play will be Imagination land, a grocery store and then 

change into a Thanksgiving house. During the month we will color mix, talk 

about measuring in inches; create 2 more classroom books to share, talk 

about turkeys, sort quarters, learn about the artist Georges Seurat and 

pointillism, plus much more. We will have a fun fieldtrip to the local Jewel-

Osco on Wednesday, November 8. They will give us a great tour of all the 

different departments, including areas not seen by the regular customers. 

Daily activities are always reflected on the daily white board sent home and 

posted outside the class each school day. Before Thanksgiving, we will share 

a “snack feast” with the other classrooms. We will bake and share muffins! 

 We will continue to go outside to play, weather permitting. Please 

send your child to school with appropriate clothing for the 

varying temperatures (warm coat, hat, mittens).  
 We are always available to discuss any concerns or questions you may 

have. We hope you enjoy the remainder of the Fall season! 

Thank you! Mrs. Jones and Ms. Pepper 

 

Important Upcoming Dates: 

Friday, November 3 :No school  

Wednesday, November 8: Jewel fieldtrip – drop off at Jewel  

Wednesday, November 22-Friday, November 24: Thanksgiving Break 

Wednesday, December 6:  Marriott Theatre Fieldtrip 


